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        An t-Earrach 

   21ú Aibréan 2023– 21st April 2023 
          Nóta na hAoine- Friday note 

 
Éadaí Corpoideachais/ PE Uniform 

 
Samples of our new PE uniform are now available in the school office to try on and gauge sizes before the school's 
Playrfit Shop opens for orders on 2nd May, 2023. The shop will close on 31st May, 2023 and no more orders will 
be placed until it reopens again in August. 
The whole PE pack as displayed in the photo attached is available to order for just £55 for children’s sizes and £65 
for adult sizes! Parents must order their required packs individually using the link which will be provided in due 
course and the packs will be delivered to your home. Please note, an additional fee may be paid to have your child's 
initials embroidered on the garments if you so wish.  
This PE uniform is not a compulsory purchase however, on PE days children must wear either this uniform or their 
school t-shirt and jumper with navy track bottoms/ leggings and dark trainers. Multicoloured/ non-navy bottoms 
are not permitted. 
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Clubanna Iarscoile/ Afterschools clubs 
See the timetable for afterschools clubs taking place this term. Please note that there is a charge of £1 per 
child per club attended and this should be paid by Friday of each week.  

 
Please do not send your child to homework club unless they have 

homework to complete.  

Griangrafadóir – School Photographer Visit 
 

La Fayette Photographers will be coming to Gaelscoil & Naíscoil na mBeann this Monday.  
The Photographer will take individual, group and family photos of the children.  Each child 
will then be sent home with a code to log onto the La Fayette website where they can 
choose to purchase their photos.  PLEASE ENSURE THAT YOUR CHILD IS WEARING 
FULL SCHOOL UNIFORM as there will be a whole school photo taken on the day.  
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Cóineartú 

Comhghairdeas ó chroí leis na páistí ó Rang 7 a 
chuaigh faoi lámh an t-Athair Darach i dteach phobail 
na Maighdine Muire, Caisleán Nua ar an Mháirt. 
Congratulations to the Rang 7 children who were 
confirmed by Father Darrach in Our Lady’s Church, 
Newcastle on Tuesday. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Comhghairdeas leat! 
Comhghairdeas ó chroí le Naoise, Rang 6 a fuair bonn cré-umha ag comórtas náisiúnta rince i 
gCill Áirne ar na mallaibh. Maith thú féin! 
Huge congratulations to Naoise, Rang 6 who recently won a bronze medal in a national Irish dancing 
competition in Killarney. Maith thú féin! 

 
 
   
  
 

   
 
 
 
 

 
Bíodh deireadh seachtaine iontach agaibh – enjoy your 

weekend! 
 


